
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20549 

 
September 11, 1974 

 
Office of the Registrar 
Yale School of Law 
New Haven, Conn.  06520 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
We are pleased to tell you that we have appointed to our staff a student or recent graduate of 
your school as shown below: 
 
NAME:   Mauri L. Osheroff   BIRTH DATE:   07-05-49 
 
DEGREE RECEIVED:   J.D.   MAJOR:  Law 
 
YEARS OF ATTENDANCE or YEAR DEGREE RECEIVED:  1974 
 
POSITION:  Law Clerk   GRADE AND SALARY:  GS-11/01 pa $14,671 
 
DATE OF APPOINTMENT:  09-01-74 DUTY LOCATION:  Division of Corporation Finance 
 
EXAMINATION THROUGH WHICH RECRUITED:  Attorney 
 
We feel sure that he will find his work with the Commission interesting and professionally 
rewarding.  We are quite proud of our career ladder promotion policy and are looking forward to 
his advancement to progressively more responsible positions. 
 
The Securities and Exchange Commission has continuing need for competent junior college, 
college, and law school graduates and we will appreciate your help in telling well qualified 
students about job opportunities with the Commission. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Albert Fontes 
Director of Personnel 


